
 

  
 
 
 

INFO 
 
 

ALL PALPA MEMBERS:          November 14, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
THE FOLLOWING PRESS RELEASE IS BEING SENT TO YOU FOR YOUR 
INFORMATION. 
 
“PIA Pilots representative body, the Pakistan Air Line Pilots’ Association (PALPA) has verifiably 
given all out support to all Managements during Hajj operations. The pilots of the Airline 
have always gone beyond the call of duty to transport pilgrims to the Holy land, and we 
resolve to do the same in the on-going Hajj operation. 
 
Attempts are being made to withdraw certain professionally required facilities and amenities 
that the pilots are entitled to. PALPA would like to re-emphasize to the public that it honours 
all commitments made within the stipulated rules and regulations, which are within the 
parameters of Flight Safety.   
 
The lapses, if any, in any other sphere of the Hajj operations shall not be attributable to the 
pilots of the Association. The pilots assure once again of the wholehearted support to ensure 
smooth Hajj operations already underway. The PIA Management is requested to facilitate the 
pilots to carry out this sacred duty without any let or hindrance”.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
F/O Arif Majeed 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


